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What District 10 did to carry the message of Alcoholics Anonymous:

Aloha!

My name is Teresa and I’m an alcoholic and the DCM for Waikiki District 10. We meet the first
Tuesday of each month and our online link is posted on the Area website. All are welcome to
attend. All our positions are filled and we have about 8 active GSRs who participate each
month. Currently, we are “in the black” but contributions are way down and we will likely not
meet project revenue this year.

This past month, we have been working through the conference agenda items background
materials to discuss with our homegroups in District 10 as we prepare to inform our delegate.
We have also been preparing to assist as cohosts for the assembly. Mary N. our Treasurer,
coordinated our cohost committee to assist Debra and the other officers. Much mahalo to all our
cohosts (tech committee) for being here today and tomorrow!

Our district continues to work on ideas for workshops that we can host online and we are polling
homegroups on topics. We hope to host our first workshop in May.

The district also proposed to create a literature standing committee chair, which would be a new
position at the district level. This person will help us identify institutions within the district that
need literature, identify ways in which the district can help carry the message to institutions and
groups using literature, and direct the district on what resources to purchase. We will vote on
this position next month.

District 10 continues to look for ways to help the next suffering alcoholic and be in service.

Thank you for letting me be in service.

Teresa D.
DCM District 10


